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January 17, 2020 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Senator Bledsoe and Representative Wardlaw, Co-Chairs: 

The Occupational Licensing Review Subcommittee met Monday, January 13, 2020, in 

Committee Room A, Multi Agency Complex, Little Rock, Arkansas.  The Subcommittee heard 

testimony regarding the following items: 

1. Discussion of recommendations for the entities heard at the November 12, 2019,

subcommittee meeting, with testimony regarding the Arkansas State Board of Acupuncture

and Related Techniques and the Arkansas Fire Protection Licensing Board.

2. Discussion of recommendations for the entities heard at the December 18, 2019,

subcommittee meeting, with testimony regarding the Radiation Control Section, Arkansas

Department of Health.

3. Reports from occupational authorization entities:

- Arkansas Motor Vehicle Commission, with testimony from Mr. F.S. “Sandy” 

Stroope, Director, Arkansas Motor Vehicle Commission. 

- Arkansas Professional Bail Bondsman Licensing Board, with testimony from Mr. 

L.E. Peters, Executive Director, Arkansas Professional Bail Bondsman Licensing 

Board. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Senator Missy Irvin, Co-Chair   Representative Richard Womack, Co-Chair 
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